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“Keeping the Humanity in Healthcare”

December 20, 2007

New York Picture Frames
366 Second Avenue
New York, NY 10010

Dear Sirs:

On behalf of The Bellevue Hospital Auxiliary Gala Committee and the entire
Bellevue community, thank you so much for supporting our Annual Gala
celebration, The Art of Healing, on November 1, 2007. Thank you for your
contribution of a framed mirror, valued at $125.00. The money received from
the silent auction will help to assist special categories of patients whose needs
are not met within the traditional hospital budget. Identifying these patients
and matching them with the appropriate services and programs is our main
objective, and helps to enhance patient functioning throughout treatment and
after discharge. Our programs translate into a more caring and supportive
hospital experience, consistent with our motto, "Keeping the Humanity in
Healthcare.”

Again, thank you for helping to make this year’s Gala a success, ensuring that
we may continue to help the neediest patients that Bellevue serves.

Sincerely,

TErdee ! LS PN
Terry Maher Koslow
Chair

Gala Committee

f*."f.l" = .ll__.r"__

Please retfain this leiter for tax purposes.



